## **Chief Executive**



OIA2015210

5 February 2016

Susan

Email: fyi-request-3462-c9a66c61@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Susan

## YOUR OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT (1982) REQUEST

I refer to your Official Information Act request dated 11 December 2015 originally sent to the Ministry of Health who have forwarded to the Hawke's Bay District Health Board (HBDHB) for a response. You have requested the following information:

Statistics on the minimum, average, and maximum CPAC scores for which patients were assessed and scheduled hip and knee total replacement surgery, per DHB around NZ in 2014 and 2015?

	2014 Calendar Year			2015 Calendar Year		
	Average	Minimum	Maximum	Average	Minimum	Maximum
Hips	76.5	58	100	84.6	58	100
Knees	74.5	58	100	82.7	58	100

I trust this information meets your needs. If you would like any further information or clarification please phone me. If you are not satisfied with this response you may contact the Office of the Ombudsmen, phone 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely

Dr Kevin Snee

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

cc: Ministry of Health via email: SectorOIAs@moh.govt.nz